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lŉƪ bļĳŔŕħĳƸ 

Dear EC Parents, 

The past few weeks were such a joyful time in 
the preschool.  Dress up days, a special carni-
val (thank you Rabbi Selengut and the 5th 
grade boysñyou did an incredible job!),   
learning and acting out Megillas Esther in 
class has certainly been a highlight for our 
kinderlach.  And of course, hearing them sing-
ing their    Purim songs is just the best!! 

Thank you so much TO ALL THE MOMS  for    
making our EC Purim Party the amazing            
success it was!!  

Our kinderlach are ready!! May they impress 
you with their knowledge of the Megillah and 
may you enjoy the mitzvos of Purim with your 
kinderlach and may they always bring you 
much yiddishe nachas!!!                                    
A FREILICHEN PURIM!  

 

Mrs. Basya Malka Levit 


